From: Jasmine Fulcher I

Sent: 19 April 2023 11:27
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Objection (2022/3853/P)

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Re: Planning application 2022/3853/P

To whom it may concern,

T'm emailing to express my absolute objection to the above planning application.

These plans will negatively impact the Camden Lock area and local residents. Having such a big
observation wheel will impact on the privacy of people in nearby housing, as people will be able to see into
their homes from the wheel. It will also impede canal boats and generally make the area a less inviting place

for people to visit.

Camden attracts many visitors. These plans are more likely to put people off visiting rather than attract
more.

Please reject the above application.
Kind regards,

Jasmine

Dr Jasmine Fulcher MBChB, BSc (Hons)



